From: Eorms

To: Wr401program
Subject: | Support Klamath Dam Removal
Date: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 8:03:38 PM

Dear State Water Resources Control Board,

The lower four Klamath dams produce a limited amount of electricity, no agricultural water,
but are very harmful to salmon.

| support progress, which in this case would be removing these dams.

Sincerely,
David Callow

David Callow

McKinleyville
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